From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Thursday, 24 March 2022 1:24 pm
To: Have your Say
Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.
First name

Aliyah

Last name

Teirney-Lambert

Email address

Suburb

Ilam, Christchurch

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in?

15— 24 years old

Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No



Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

Option 1 (preferred): Fare-free for under 25s, students, Total Mobility and Community Services card
holders

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.
Cheaper/Free Public transport will allow less cars on the road, decreasing their negative contribution to

environment. It will make transport more accessible for the public, because even though it's not as
expensive and can still be costly for some.

Is borrowing and repaying through general rates the right approach for this regionally significant
event?

Yes

Would you support a levy to accelerate action in response to climate change?

Yes

Any other comments on future funding for responding to climate change?

Climate change is happening now and we needed to start making changes yesterday

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Other (please specify) - Te Akatoki






